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2nd August 2022  
 
Deputy Roisin Shortall 
Dáil Eireann 
Leinster House  
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ Ref: 41206/22 

 
To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 1503 of 14 June 2022, if copies of the 
Consultant Psychiatrists - Recruitment and Retention Plan have been provided to stakeholders who 
participated in the consultation; if he will publish the report; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
National Doctors Training and Planning (NDTP) Response 
 

The Report on the NDTP Psychiatry Consultant Recruitment Project  has been finalised.  A copy of the project 
report was provided to stakeholders who participated in the consultation.  The HSE established this project 
to identify factors contributing to the challenge in recruitment and retention of Consultant Psychiatrists and 
to make recommendations to address current challenges.   

 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Leah O’Toole 
Assistant National Director 

 

mailto:doctors@hse.ie

